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The first national Life Story conference will be held on �Friday 12th February 2010 at �the Royal Armouries, Leeds.





Find out how life story work can help �to deliver person-centred care by focusing on the individual rather than a diagnosis or medical condition.





Please register your interest at: �www.lifestorynetwork.org.uk








[image: image4.png]wirs Winsae o

&

[L!o Nichol




[image: image5.jpg]


[image: image6.png]


